
Claydon and Whitton Parish Council Chair’s Report 

I would like to thank all Parish Councillors for their work, and Charmaine, our clerk. I particularly 

recognise her efforts in supporting our move onto Zoom meetings. 

I would also like to thank our district and county councillors for their support over the last year, and I 

would like to particularly wish Councillor Field a happy retirement and to thank him for his efforts 

over the years. 

We know that this has been a trying year for the village (and everyone) and I would like to give 

thanks to all parishioners for their fortitude. I would also like to recognise and thank the Claydon and 

surrounding villages support group, which has merged into the Claydon and Barham Good 

Neighbour Scheme for their speedy and helpful response to the crisis and the support that they have 

provided to residents over the last year. 

We still deal with roadworks, planning and normal council business, but we have dealt with these 

items in the proper manner and have helped any parishioners who have approached us with a 

problem. 

I very much hope that the next year will be much improved and that everyone will have a better 

time. 

Thank you to all. 

Cllr Chris Studd 


